
 

 
2014 COLUMBIA COUNTY  
PEANUT TWILIGHT TOUR 

From US 90 in Lake City, turn south on CR 247 (a.k.a. Branford Highway) and go 
approximately 8 miles and turn right on SW Mill Lane.  Go approximately 1 mile 
on SW Mill Lane and you are there. 
 
If coming toward Lake City on CR 247, SW Mill Lane is located approximately 
2.5 miles north of the intersection of CR 247 and CR 240.  Turn left onto SW 
Mill Lane and go approximately 1 mile on SW Mill Lane and you are there. 
 

 

Thursday, August 21, 2014 at 5:30 PM 

I.C. Terry Farm 
Lake City, Florida 

 

UF/IFAS Extension is An Equal Opportunity Institution 

Please RSVP by Saturday, June 9th 
UF/IFAS Extension Columbia County 

Call: (386)752-5384 or 
Email: columbia@ifas.ufl.edu 

 

Please join us for a North Florida Tradition as we prepare for a safe and bountiful peanut 
harvest.  Dr. Barry Tillman, Peanut Breeder from University of Florida, will discuss Peanut 
Cultivars and Tyron Spearman of the National Peanut Buying Point Association will 
provide a Peanut Market Update.  Other University Faculty will also share observations of 
the 2014 peanut season.  
 

Our Agribusiness friends are sponsoring a steak dinner following the field tour. 
 

In order to help with meal preparations please RSVP by calling the Columbia County 
Extension Office at (386) 752 – 5384 

 


